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August 7, 2014

Adam Miller

Policy & Regulatory Coordination Analyst
Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board
140 Water Street, 4th Floor

St. John's, NL A1C 6H6

Re: Ocean Eye aerial monitoring system — addition to GGEP authorization application
Dear Adam:

As per our previous discussions, TGS wishes to add an aerial surveillance system called OceanEye® to the
operational scope for our Seafloor and Seep Sampling program to assist in real-time detection of natural
petroleum seeps and slicks on the ocean surface. The system is addition to the activities outlined in ‘Section
2.2.5 - Detection of Natural Seafloor Seeps’ of the Project Description submitted with the original authorization
application package. Attached is a one page document outlining the system and its implementation on our
program.

Thank you for your assistance in reviewing the authorization application. Please call or e-mail me directly if
you have any questions concerning the documents or the proposed program.

Sincerely,

Senior Regulatory & Compliance Specialist
TGS
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